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My G. | res
Vice President Nuclear Energy
Baltimore Gas and Electri mpany
¢ Calvert Cliffs N ear Power Plant
' MD Rts, 2 & 4
P. 0. Bex 1538
Lusby, Maryland 20657
Dear My Creel
UBJECT JPDATED RFSPONSE TO NRC GENERIC LETTER (GL) 89-13. "SERVICE WATER
SYSTEM PROBLEMS AFFECTING SAFETY-RELATED EQUIPMENT." CALVERT CLIFFS
NUCLEAR POWER PLANT UNITS §
| . o !
‘ By letter dated January 6, 1992, Baltimore Gas and ¢ ty ompany provided
an update to 1ts initial response to the subject Gl YOU have indicated thaf
Changes have been made to two of the programs associated with service water
systems at the Calvert ffs facility You have also indicated that these
changes are consistent with the actions needed to assure acceptable
pertormance of the service water systems; therefore, the requirements of the
Ll are being met
1““(“""" norforme v dat lad 1uat f ¢t t114
1@ SLarT nas not pertformed a detailed evaluation ¢ Wne programs outiynegd 1n
your responses to the GL: however ijocumentation supporting your effort and
programs should be maintained in appropriate plant records as indicated in the
staffs’s April 27, 1990, letter
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Danie! G. McDonald enior Project Manger
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